
Typhoon Arrangement for Sports Facilities 

Dear Users, 

The Typhoon Warning Signal Number 8 is hoisted at 11:10 pm on 13/11/24 and all sports 
facilities have been closed now: 

1. If the Typhoon Warning Signal Number 8 is lowered BEFORE 6 pm of the day, we
would try our best to open our sports facilities in two hours if conditions allow.

2. If the Typhoon Warning Signal Number 8 is lowered AT OR AFTER 6 pm of the
day, all sports facilities will keep closing for the day.
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